
 Dear Parent/Guardian/ Carer 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to assure you that Flintshire schools are regularly 

receiving guidance on managing the Coronavirus, COVID-19 from the Local Authority, 

Welsh Government and Public Health Wales. As you will be aware, there is no vaccine 

against this novel coronavirus-COVID-19. 

 

Schools are being asked to highlight the following advice to parents, guardians and 

carers in order to minimise the risk of transmission. Here is a guide below: 

 

1. Wash hands regularly with soap and water or a disinfectant, especially after 

coughing and sneezing, before handling and consuming food. 

 

2. Use disposable tissues when coughing or sneezing and dispose of used tissues 

carefully and promptly. 

 
3. Avoid close contact with people who appear unwell and avoid sharing personal 

items. 

 

4. Avoid visiting live bird and animal markets, backyard or commercial poultry farms 

and do not touch wild or domestic birds (alive or dead). 

 

5. Avoid any contact with animals, birds or surfaces that may be contaminated with 

animal or bird droppings. 

 

6. Do not eat or handle undercooked or raw meat including poultry, egg or duck dishes. 

 

The full guidance can be found on the Welsh Government website at the following link: 

https://gov.wales/guidance-educational-settings-about-covid-19 and I would 

recommend that you check this link regularly as this is a developing situation.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J.S. Williams 

Head Teacher 

Mrs J.S. Williams B.A. Hons. N.P.Q.H.  M.C.M.I. 

Pennaeth/Headteacher 
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